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CCLHO was established in statute in 194 7 to advise the California Department of Health 
Services (now California Department of Public Health), other departments, boards, 
commissions, and officials of federal, state and local agencies, the Legislature and other 
organizations on all matters affecting health. CCLHO membership consists of all legally 
appointed physician health officers in California's 61 city and county jurisdictions. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me by email at ken.cutler@co.nevada.ca.us or 
by phone at 530-265-7154. 

Sincerely and on behalf of the CCLHO membership, 

Ken Cutler, MD, MPH 
President, California Conference of Local Health Officers 

Cc: Jean Shiomoto, Director, California Department of Motor Vehicles; 
Karen L. Smith, MD, MPH, Director and State Public Health Officer, California 
Department of Public Health 
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